University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well

University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well

Campus News Archive

Campus News, Newsletters, and Events

7-6-1961

[News Article about UMN Morris Faculty Summer Plans]

University of Minnesota Morris

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/urel_news

Recommended Citation

University of Minnesota Morris, "[News Article about UMN Morris Faculty Summer Plans]" (1961). *Campus News Archive.* 2848.

https://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/urel_news/2848

This News Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Campus News, Newsletters, and Events at University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. It has been accepted for inclusion in Campus News Archive by an authorized administrator of University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. For more information, please contact skulann@morris.umn.edu.

News Release from: University of Minnesota University of Minnesota, Morris Morris, Minnesota July 6, 1961

For Immediate Release

What do college faculty members do during the summer? Study, research, summer jobs in home towns, traveling and writing are all part of the plans of University of Minnesota, Morris faculty members this year.

Two men, Richard Burkey, instructor in physics, and Bruce Nord, sociology instructor, will attend summer school at the University of Minnesota. Work on their doctoral dissertations will monopolize the time of W. D. Spring, acting head of the English department and John Imholte, lecturer in history. Upon completing his thesis, Imholte will assist Theodore C. Blegen, former dean of the University of Minnesota Graduate School in writing two chapters of Blegen's forthcoming history of Minnesota.

Dr. Jay Roshal, assistant professor of biology at UMM is doing research at the University of Illinois this summer while James Olson, instructor in chemistry, is working at the North Central Soil and Water Conservation Research Laboratory in Morris.

Summer jobs near their home towns are keeping Judy Schradle, women's physical education instructor and James Gremmels, English instructor, well occupied. They live in Owatonna and Glenwood, respectively.

John Heald, instructor in Romance Languages, and his family are spending most of the summer traveling and camping while Ralph Williams, assistant professor of music, is now vacationing after judging the 4-H music festival in St. Paul and completing a choral composition which was published in June.

Still at work on the UMM Campus is Rachel Munson, instructor in related arts, who is serving as an administrative assistant this summer.